

March 30th 2020

Dear SCAL League coaches and members,

California Skate INFERNO regrets that we must cancel our scheduled April 19<sup>th</sup> all day contest.

The present Covid 19 circumstances and the information provided by the WHO, as well as the California Governor, dictates that our skating facility remain closed to safeguard the health of the athletes, everybody involved in the SCAL League and the skating community.

The health and well-being of our community is foremost. The California Skate INFERNO management and the Academy of Champions wishes you to stay well, follow the guidelines given by our governor and remain positive.

We look forward to seeing you in future competitions!

Sincerely, Eric Dominguez California Skate INFERNO General Manager The Academy of Champions and Coaching Staff